
 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Jennifer Peterson, Community Development Director 

Date: April 20, 2009 

 
Subject: Discussion of Water Restrictions 

 
Dekalb County, as required by the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD), is under a 
Level IV drought restriction on water use.  The City of Dunwoody nor Dekalb County has the 
authority to allow for less restrictive water use.  Only the State offices can modify the water use 
restrictions. 
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